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Comments: I am merely a citizen, and outdoorsman.  I voice my opposition to this development because too

often, development has altered the landscape of what once was incredible natural beauty.  In addition,

development has destroyed critical wildlife habitat, even causing the eventual endangerment and extinction of

various species.  For this place in particular, it is one of the last truly wild places in America, and although there

historically has been human presence here, that presence has been benign and not destructive.  This

development would be destructive in the manner I described above.  Many would complain about the aesthetics,

and they would not be wrong, but that aside, there are many other ways and places to have a wilderness resort

in the area without being in such close proximity to the lake.  I urge the Government to pay extra close attention

to the endangered species habitat issue.  Overall, I urge the Government to deny this plan.  Thank you for doing

what you can to protect America's beautiful places. 


